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Lynnhurst United 

Church of Christ 

Around Lynnhurst 

Sunday, June 2nd 
Music Sunday 

Worship Service 9:30 AM 

    *Communion Sunday 

   *Crusade for Children Special    
     Offering 

Worship & Music 
Committee Mtng 

10:30 AM 

Fellowship Time 10:30 AM 

Sunday School  11:00 AM 

Friends Church 1:30 PM 

  

Monday, June 3rd 

Explorer Post  209 
Mtng 

7:00 PM 

  

Tuesday, June 4th 

Men’s Bible Study 7:30 AM 

Pastor’s Office 
Hours 

10 AM-   
2 PM 

Tai Chi Class 10:30 AM 

  

Wednesday, June 5th 

Bell Choir Practice 6:00 PM 

Chancel Choir 
Practice 

7:00 PM 

  

Thursday, June 6th 

Boy Scout Meeting 7:00 PM 

  

Friday, June 7th 
JCPS Last Day of School 

  

Saturday, June 8th 

Friends Church 3:00 PM 

  

Sunday, June 9th 
Pentecost Sunday 

Worship Service 9:30 AM 

   *Strengthen the Church Offering 

Fellowship Time 10:30 AM 

Sunday School  11:00 AM 

Friends Church 1:30 PM 

  

Worship Committee Meeting - This Sunday!  

The Worship Committee will meet on Sunday,  June 2nd, 

immediately after the worship service, in the Choir Room. 

See you then! 

Acolyte Captains 

We will now have an "Acolyte Captain" each month. This 
person will take care of seeing that the candles are lit before 
service begins and extinguished before the Benediction. 
Richard Sandage is the June Captain. If you would like to 
act as Acolyte during the month of June, please contact 
Richard to volunteer.  

WHAS CRUSADE FOR 

CHILDREN SPECIAL OFFERING  

JUNE 2ND 

We will be collecting a special offering for the 
annual WHAS Crusade for Children. If you would like to 
donate through Lynnhurst, you may write a check to 
Lynnhurst and put WHAS Crusade in the subject line. 
There will be a basket on the piano if you would rather 
give cash. You can also donate online through our online 
giving platform. 

The WHAS Crusade for Children, Inc. established in 1954 

by WHAS-TV, raises money for agencies, schools and 

hospitals to make life better for children with special needs.   

May God be merciful and bless us. 
May God’s face smile with favor on us. 

May your ways be known throughout the earth, 
your saving power among people everywhere. 

Let the whole world sing for joy, 
because you lead the nations with justice 
and guide the people of the whole world. 

May the nations praise you, O God. 
Yes, may all the nations praise you. 

Then the earth will yield its harvests, 
and God will richly bless us. 

Yes, God will bless us, 
and people all over the world will be in awe of God. 

~adapted from Psalm 67 
  
Dears Friends in Christ, 

 
When I started serving in my first congregation, I felt truly blessed to be called into 

the ministry of Jesus Christ, and I wanted to share my sense of blessing. I began signing 
my emails and cards with the words: “Blessings on the journey” which I often shorten to 
“Blessings.” I still sign my emails and cards with these words, I hope they pass along my 
joy and God’s blessings to each person I communicate with in my ministry.   

Jan Richardson writes: A blessing typically has a quality of invocation. It calls upon the 
presence of God often during times of difficulty, crisis or pain. A blessing invites us to 
open our hands to receive what God offers in response – to turn ourselves toward the 
blessing God most wants to give us. It is no small thing to allow ourselves to receive this 
gift, this blessing, especially when it comes in a form we did not expect and perhaps 
would not have chosen for ourselves.    

Richardson continues: The best blessings awaken our imagination. In places of difficulty, 
struggle, or pain, blessings call us to look closely rather than turn away. In such places, 
they challenge us not to accept how things are but to dream of how they could be trans-
formed. They invite us to discern how God might be calling us to participate in bringing 
transformation to life.  

This morning I offer you this blessing from Jan Richardson’s book Circle of Grace: 

Let these words lay themselves like a blessing upon your head, your shoulders, 

as if, like hands, they could pass on to you what you most need for this day. 

As if they could anoint you not merely for the path ahead 

but for this ordinary moment that opens itself to you- 

opens itself like another hand that unfurls itself, that reaches out to gather these 
words in the bowl of its palm. 

You may think this blessing lives within these words, 

but I tell you it lives in the opening and in the reaching; 

it lives in the ache where this blessing begins; 

it lives in the hollow made by the place where the hands of this blessing meet.  

Blessings on the journey, 

Pastor Monica 



 

 

TAI CHI BEGINNER 

CLASSES START 

TUESDAY, JUNE 18TH 

@ 10:30 AM! JOIN US! 

The 12-week Beginner Tai Chi classes start 
on June 18th, here at Lynnhurst. They will 
continue to be on Tuesdays at 10:30 AM.  

NO REGISTRATION NEEDED. JUST 
SHOW UP!  

Cost is $30 for seniors, $40 for adults. 
Financial assistance can be arranged if 
needed. 

There will be no class on June 11th. 

Fellowship Time  
Hosts/Hostesses 

Sign Up Sheet On the Bulletin 
Board by Church Office 

June 

02 Warren 

09 Whalin 

16 Entrican  

23 Crosby 

30 Anne & Susan 

Scripture Readers 
look for an email on 

Wednesday or Thursday 
of the week you are 

scheduled 

JUNE 

02 Nancy Shannon 

09 Jim Maier 

16 Anne Meyer 

23 Terry Conway 

30 Jeff Murrell 

Children’s Message 

JUNE 

02 Sharon Crosby 

09 Karen Compton 

16 Pastor Monica 

23 Joyce Whalin 

30 Pastor Monica 

BIRTHDAYS AND 
ANNIVERSARIES  
May 31 - June 16 

Birthdays 
06/03 Ron Warren 
06/07 Dennis Kraha 
06/07 William Skaggs 
06/09 Billie Jean Roby 
06/10 Joyce Whalin 

  

Anniversaries  

06/02 
Kirby & Maureen O’Bannon 
(35 Years) 

06/04 
Angie & Danny Payne  
(14 Years) 

06/07 
Ron & Eva Warren  
(22 Years) 

06/09 
Sarah & Aaron Walther  
(12 Years) 

06/10 
David & Susan Wilding  
(47 Years) 

Prize Donations needed for UCC 

Picnic on June 30 

We are looking for prizes for adults and 
children to be given out to bingo winners at 
the UCC Picnic on June 30th.   

For kids, small toys and trinkets would be 
great.  For adults, anything you might like to 
receive as a prize would probably work.   

If you don’t have donations, ideas would be 

great too! 

LOUISVILLE WEAR ORANGE PICNIC 

& COMMUNITY WALK  

JUNE 8TH 

Come join us to honor victims and survivors 

and to work to end gun violence. We’ll 

come together for a community walk and a 

free picnic in the park. Bring the whole 

family and enjoy music, games, face 

painting, group yoga classes, and more. 

And WEAR ORANGE!  

  when              
Saturday, June 8, 2019  

12 Noon  

where  
Sheppard Park  

1601 Magazine Street  

for more information  

TEXT ORANGE to 644-33  

And don’t forget to: 

The total money raised 
at the Fellowship Dinner 

on Sunday, the 19th, 
was $535, thank you to 

all who came and 
participated.  

We would like to say a 
HUGE thank you to 
Jerry Whalin for the 
delicious dinner and 
all the hard work he 
put in to making the 
dinner happen! YOU 
ROCK JERRY! And 

thank you also to Joyce 
Whalin for her hard 

work as well! 


